
Notice is hereby given that the Western Weber Planning Commission will hold a public hearing during 

the Planning Commission Meeting on February 8, 2022 at 5:00 PM in the Commission Chambers at the 

Weber Center located at 2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden UT 84401. The following items will be heard and 

considered at the public hearing: An applicant driven proposal to rezone 19.47 acres from A-1 to R-1-10. 

Property located at approximately 2851 W 3100 N, Plain City (Unincorporated).  

Please call the Planning Office at 801-399-8371 to confirm the date and time of this meeting.  

 

 


